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Commander Message

Elections are coming!  All positions open!  Commander, First Vice Commander, Second 
Vice Commander, Adjutant, Finance Officer, Sergeant-at-arms, and three (3) at-large 
Executive Committeepersons.

 Every member of this Post in good standing shall be eligible to serve on the Executive 
Committee.  (ALL OFFICERS SHALL BE NOMINATED FROM THE FLOOR AND 
ACCEPT AT THE GENERAL MEETING IN APRIL).

 Appointed positions not currently filled include Judge Advocate, Newsletter Editor, and 
Historian.  If you are interested, please see me or Jamie, the First Vice Commander.

Bill Tinnin, Commander

Adjutant Message

We WANT you back!  Come in and renew your membership for 2025.

Jim Galczynski, Adjutant



Executive Committee

Arizona Crisis Team (ACT) Volunteer: ACT is a non-profit organization that provides 
emotional, practical, and resource assistance to citizens in Yavapai County. Training for 
volunteers begins for the Prescott/Quad Cities and Verde Valley/Sedona areas on Friday, 
April 5, 2025. For more information, see: 

https://alpost25az.org/documents/ACT Training Information April 2025.pdf

Keith Vogler

Webmaster

Each month we have one or two emails returned, because the member has changed his/her 
address, or the member has passed on to Post Everlasting. We attempt phoning the member 
twice to obtain a new email address. If no answer, we leave a phone message each time. 
These efforts are only about 50% successful, meaning we can no longer send you Post 
announcements. By searching on-line Obituaries over the past two years we found that 
several of our members had unfortunately passed on. Please remember to notify the Post of 
your new address, and please ensure someone knows to notify the Post of your passing by 
using one of the following methods: 928-634-3004, info@alpost25az.org, or 
adjutant@alpost25az.org

David Kauppinen

Post Activities – February 2025

The Post calendar is at https://alpost25az.org  and  https://www.facebook.com/AmLeg.Post.25
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